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TO: Liquor License and Gaming License Holders, and all food service establishments 
 
FROM: Steven M. Dean, Mayor and Liquor Commissioner 
 
RE: Required closings effective today 
 
As of 9:00 tonight (Monday, March 16, 2020), the governor has mandated that all 
restaurants, bars, and gaming locations cease in-house service to any and all patrons. 
The closure is in effect through March 30, 2020.  
 
Carry out and delivery service is allowed to continue, and the current ruling does not 
affect package sales in liquor stores or grocery stores. However, no patrons are allowed 
to gather in affected businesses for any purpose other than picking up food/beverage 
items for carry out.  
 
Le Roy Police Department will be monitoring establishments to assure compliance.  
If you have questions, please contact me directly at 309-660-3866.  
 
Thank you for your compliance.  
 
Steven M. Dean, Mayor and Liquor Commissioner  
City of Le Roy, Illinois  
 
 
 


